The Chillicothe Telephone Company, Inc.
P. O. Box 480
Chillicothe, Ohio 45601-0647

September 27, 2012

VIA ETFS
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, . W. — TW-A325
Washington, D.C. 20554

Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau

Re: 2012 ANNUAL ACCESS CHARGE TARIFF FILING
Dear Ms. Dortch:

The Chillicothe Telephone Company, Inc. (Chillicothe) (FRN #(005-0973-81), hereby
submits a Revised Description and Justification, and a revised Tariff Review Plan with respect to
the 2012 annual filing of its Tariff FCC No. 1.

These revisions are submitted in connection with Chillicothe’s Direct Case in response to
the Wireline Competition Bureau’s Order Designating Issues for Investigation (Investigation of
Certain 2012 Annual Access Tariffs), WC Docket No. 12-233 and WCB/Pricing No. 12-09,
released August 31, 2012.

A copy of Chillicothe’s revised Tariff Review Plan is also being filed this date with the
Universal Service Administrative Company (“USAC”).

Any questions regarding this filing should be directed to Chillicothe’s counsel whose
facsimile number is (202) 828-5568, whose e-mail address is gjd@bloostonlaw.com and whose
service address and name are given below.

Respectfully submitted,
Chllllcothe Telephone Company, Inc,

" Gerard J. Duffy % %
Its Attorney

Blooston, Mordkofsky, Dickens,
Dufty & Prendergast

2120 L Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20037

(202) 659-0830



